
BC Hydro consultation
process ends

VSB board decision whether 
or not to participate in BC 
Hydro proposed plan

CONSULTATION CLOSES
FEBRUARY 28

REPORT DUE
EARLY MARCH

VSB MEETING
EARLY MARCH

BOARD DECISION
MARCH

Planning and Facilities
meeting to discuss BC 
Hydro proposed plan

COMMITTEE II MEETING
MARCH 8

BC Hydro consultation report completed,  
and submitted to VSB and Vancouver
Park Board for review 

VSB holds a meeting with 
Lord Roberts Elementary and 
Annex school communities

BC Hydro hosts community
consultation and information
events throughout February:
February 1 – Yaletown
February 18 – the West End
February 20 – the West End
February 22 – Yaletown

BC HYDRO OPEN HOUSE**
FEBRUARY

BC Hydro announces its proposal for 
new  downtown electrical substations. 
For more information please visit 
bchydro.com/seed

PROJECT ANNOUNCEMENT
JANUARY 20 

BC Hydro will also hold limited roundtable meetings with
impacted neighbourhoods. Sign up online at bchydro.com/seed

**

LORD ROBERTS ANNEX
TIMELINE FOR DISCUSSION OF BC HYDRO PROPOSAL AFFECTING


